
 

From: George Acheampong   

Sent: 2025/02/19 12:04 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]RE: APPLICATION #A-2024-0459 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

 

Hi,   

 

My name is George  Acheampong and I am the owner of the next building to 32 Willick Place which 

is specifically 34 Willick Place. 

 

I have no concern or objection to the renovation work to be done in 32 Willick Place provided any 

work to be done are within his property and will not extend to my property lot as we share a 

common fence wall. 

 

My concern can be posted on the agenda for the public meeting notice. 

 

Regards, 

 

George.  

 


